
Don't risk losing your
Medicaid/Apple Health

Coverage because of State
Medicaid Unwinding!

CONTACT US :

Medicaid Unwinding may result in
some eligible Patients losing coverage
due to outdated applications.

Visit or call our Benefits Coordinators at
the NTHWC for assistance in updating
your Apple Health Coverage.

(360) 486-9599


